
Thank you for your comment, Stephen Blackburn.
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There is no question the EIS process is important. But there is also no question that delaying new applications under the guise of
developing an EIS protocol is absurd. If this involved traditional oil & gas type projects on BLM managed land, you would be
adopting a "we'll figure it out as we go along approach." You should do the same here.


